
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 14th October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

To support our vehicle called “The Deep” 2EB and 2RV will be visiting The Deep on Thursday 15th December 
2022. This trip will include having a workshop. 

We will be leaving school at 8:00am. Therefore, children will need to be in school for 7.40am in order for us to 
register them and be ready in time to leave. Children will need to wear their school uniform. All children will 

need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy). If your child receives Free School Meals, a lunch will be provided for 
them by school. Your child will also need a coat. We will be returning to school for 4.30pm. 

In order for the visit to take place, we require a voluntary contribution of £21.00 per child. This will pay for the 
return journey on the coach, entry to The Deep and a workshop. School does not make a profit and all parental 
contributions will be used to pay for the trip. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then 
the visit will not be able to take place.  

We would also like to ask for some parent volunteers in order for the trip to go ahead. If you are able to help, 
please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 

Please complete and sign the form below and return it along with your voluntary contribution no later than 25th 
November 2022. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Best wishes 

Miss Baker and Miss Wragg 

Year 2 Teachers 

…………………….………………………………………………………………..……………………………………… 

Year 2 Visit to The Deep 

I give permission for …………………………………………………….…(child’s name) Class………………. 

to visit The Deep on 15th December 2022  

I enclose a voluntary contribution of (£) ________  

I will provide a packed lunch for my child  

My child requires a Free School Meal   

Signed…………………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer) Date…………………………….. 


